
Planned power down to Companies House
office

The power to our Cardiff office will be shut down from:

11:55pm on Friday 18 October to 6am on Monday 21 October.

This will affect our online services, including WebFiling. We’re sorry for
any inconvenience.

Companies House service (CHS) will be available as usual.
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